United States Department of Agriculture

Forest Service

Superior National Forest

Tofte Ranger District

File code: 2320

Date:  August 14, 2002

Martin Kubik 

President, Boundary Waters Trails Preservation Association 309 Cedar Avenue South Mpls, MN 55454 

Dear Mr. Kubik: 

Your recent comments on the SNF draft trail plan included references to the designation of the 

Kelso Mountain Trail as a Millennium Trail.
Since Section 1 of Executive Order 13195 lists a multitude of duties for the appropriate federal agency, and to our knowledge the Superior National Forest was not involved in the nomination of the trail for the Millennium designation, we ask your assistance in completing our file on the nomination. We have not received word of the designation though official channels. To provide us with a complete picture of the situation, we request a copy of the nomination package documenting agency involvement. 

Please send the nomination information to me at the above address. 

Sincerely,

Jackie C. Andrew

District Ranger

